
 

 

 
 
 
30 August 2019 
 
 
Mr William Vatovec 
Chief Operating Officer 
KEPCO Bylong Australia Pty Ltd (KEPCO) 
Suite 1301 ,Level 13, 141 Walker Street 
North Sydney NSW 2060 
AUSTRALIA 
 
By Email:   
 
 
Dear Mr Vatovec,  
 

Bylong Coal Project SSD 14_6367 
 
We refer to your letters to the Independent Planning Commission dated 20 August 2019 and 
23 August 2019. 
 
We write to inform you that that Panel has considered your request for a meeting and has 
decided not to meet with the Applicant to discuss the Gateway Certificate issue.  
 
As outlined in our letter to you dated 19 August 2019, the Panel proposes to deal with the 
Gateway Certificate issue in its statement of reasons in respect of the Development Application. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Anna Summerhayes 
A/Executive Director – Secretariat  




